
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Heidelberg, 28.02.2023 
 
Laboratory information on the method change of TNF-alpha 
blockers (infliximab and adalimumab) 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The therapeutic drug monitoring of infliximab and adalimumab as well as 
the determination of the corresponding anti-drug antibodies (ADAs) will 
no longer be performed with the tests of the company Immunodiagnostics 
but with the i-Tracker system of the company IDS from 01.03.2023 on. 
The new method is advantageous as specimens can be processed faster. 
Furthermore, sample handling is simplified, as the samples (EDTA 
plasma or serum) no longer have to be sent frozen. Since the guide 
values as well as analysis abbreviations remain unaffected by this 
change, no measures are required on your part. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the following persons: 
 
Technical questions: I. Zahn:   Phone: +49 6221 3432-532 

Medical questions: Prof. Findeisen:  Phone: +49 6221 3432-442 

RDT questions:  Tech. Customer Support:  Phone: +49 6221 3432-777 

 
With kind regards,  
 
MVZ Labor Dr. Limbach & Kollegen 
 


